Dale Bickel

From: _ Dale Bickel

Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2009 1:21 PM

To: 'STEVE@KRTMRADIO.COM'; 'MARTIN@FHHLAW .COM'; ' BOBMOORE@MAPLENET.NET'
Subject: Program Test Authority -- KRTM -- BLED-20090520ADT

This e-mail is in regard tc license application BLH-20090520ADT for KRTM. Program test
authority is requested for full power operation in accordance with construction permit
BMPED-20081216AN0. We have reviewed the license application and related exhibits and find
it to be acceptable for filing.

Consequently, by this e-mail, program test authority IS GRANTED to permit KRTM (FM) to
operate at an effective radiated power of 0.270 kW ERP (directional) with the facilities
aunthorized in construction permit BMPED~20081216ANO.

This authority is being sent by e-mail in lieu of a letter in order to get this authority
to you as soon as possible. Please print a copy of it and keep it with the station's
records. The grant of this program test authority will also be noted in the FCC's CDBS
database.

Further processing on license application BLED-20090520ADT will be withheld until we
receive Mexico's concurrence for the facilities specified in construction permit
BMPED-20081216ANOC.

If there are any questicns, please contact me at 202-418-2706.
Dale Bickel dale.bickel@fcc.gov 202-418-2706 05/22/2009

Senior Electronics Engineer
Audio Diwvision, Media Bureau, FCC



